
Pittsburgh HOG Chapter #2224 

November HOG Chapter Meeting  

November 9, 2023    

Monte Cello’s Restaurant 

Officers Present: Mux Macario, Bill McCarrier, Ruth McCarrier, Jan Varasse, Pat Donovan, Larry 

Szramowski, Mike Booth, Josh Sutton, Tim Caliguiri 

Officers Absent:  Rob Peck, Kim Jones, Chris Wielock 

Director: Mux Macario 

• Opened the meeting @ 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance 

• Last month’s minutes were approved by Russ Walker and seconded by Mike Booth. 

• Members were encouraged to vote for the 2024 officers as the meeting progressed 

Treasurer: Bill McCarrier  

Beginning Balance:   $4767.05 

 Revenues 

• $105.00 

Expenses 

• Website Expense $351.45 

Ending Balance    $4.520.60 

A motion was made by Todd Havekotte to approve the treasurers report. The motion was seconded by 

Karen Galanda 

Secretary:  Ruth McCarrier 

• No report 

THRD Owner George Gatto: 

• They will be breaking ground soon on the new addition. 

• There were a lot of bikes shipped during the 4th quarter- many to choose from. 

• They are offering retail value for trades. 

• The total savings will be between $3,000 and $5,000 on Grand Touring models. 

• .01% financing plus $1,800 off. 

Assistant Director: Chris Chuckie Wielock  

• Absent 

Membership/Webmaster:  Bill Kerr 



• The website is up to date.  

• 118 Active members 

Ladies of Harley: Kim Jones 

• Absent 

Activities Directors: Pat Donovan and Jan Varasse  

• The 50/50 for tonight will be $120.00 to the winner. 

• There will be a dinner/casino night at Rivers Casino on Sat. 11/11/23. Please meet at the 

Wheelhouse Restaurant @ 6:00. 

• Wreaths Across America is being held 12/15-16. Pat Donovan has a block of rooms held 

at the Arlington Hilton for anyone who is interested in participating. Please see Pat for 

details. 

Editor:  Josh Sutton 

• Happy birthday to the September birthdays 

• Happy anniversary to September anniversaries. 

• Prizes were handed out for members who read and remembered details from the 

newsletter. 

Road Captain: Rob Peck  

• Absent 

Safety Officer: Tim Caliguiri 

• Watch for fall leaves and grass on the roads. 

• Remember to put your bikes on the battery tender. 

Historian: Mike Booth 

• Hope to see everyone at the Casino Saturday night (11/11) 

Social Media: Chris (Chuckie) Wielock  

• Absent 

Photographer: Larry Szramowski  

• HE LOVES US AND WE LOVE HIM!! 

Drawings: 

• Door Prize: Cassidy Haus  

• 50/50 winner:  ($120.00) Steve Seman 

• Rollover Member not present. $$ rolls over to $75 in December. 

 

 



Mux Macario  

• The annual election was held tonight. The new officers are as follows: 

o Director- Josh Sutton 

o Assistant Director- Mike Booth 

o Treasurer- Bill McCarrier 

o Secretary- Ruth McCarrier 

o Membership- Tim Caligiuri 

o Road Captain- Rhonda Diercks 

o Safety Officer- Bill Huwe 

o Photographer- Larry Szramowski 

o Activities/Ladies of Harley- Linda Szramowski 

o Webmaster- Tim Beck 

o Editor- Josh Sutton 

 

• The motion was made by Suzanne Conners to adjourn the meeting. Bryan Gilliam 

seconded the motion. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM.  

Next Chapter meeting will be Thursday, December 14, 2023 @ 7:00 pm at Monte Cello’s restaurant. 

Respectfully submitted by Ruth McCarrier, Secretary   

 

 

 

 


